
 

  

Forward Motion Insider Update - November 27, 2019 
 
Dear Insider, 

As we pause to enjoy Thanksgiving with family and friends, I want to express our deep gratitude for 
your support of the Forward Motion Building Project.  We’re making progress at 110 Boston Road, 
and we’re thankful for your role in helping us begin this transformation. 

For more details about progress on the construction site, John Amaral (President, GCS Board of 
Trustees) shared this description: 

“The construction phase of the Forward Motion project is underway! The construction permit has 
been issued. We meet every other week with the GC project manager and site supervisor, architects 
and representatives of GCS to review work completed to date and the project schedule. Demolition of 
the interior of the existing building is complete with only the shell remaining. Site work is progressing, 
as evidenced by the large mounds of material on the site. Footings for the foundation will soon be 
poured. Over the next few weeks, framing of the interior of the existing building will take place and 
we will start to see the new building come up out of the ground.” 

Thank you for your ongoing support of Forward Motion, as well as your help in spreading the word 
about our progress on this first phase of the project.   Be sure to visit our expansion website 
at gcsforwardmotion.org and click on our  “Moving Forward” photo journal to see our progress 
unfold!   All my best wishes for a wonderful Thanksgiving! 

With gratitude, 

   

Debbie MacDonald, Co-chair Forward Motion Campaign 

DMacDonald@GCSForwardMotion.org 

 

DONATE to our Forward Motion Campaign 

   Take a look at 110 Boston Road below… 



 

 
  

Our Contact Information 

Groton Community School 

110 Boston Road 

Groton, MA 01450 

9784486179  
 

 


